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Wonderful cards and drawings sent to Silverpoint Court Residential
Care Home

We would like to highlight how lovely our local community is! We have received some super cards and drawing from

children thanking all the staff at Silverpoint Court Residential Care Home for all their hard work and also telling our

residents to keep safe and well at Silverpoint.

These messages have touched all our hearts and it has been so lovely sharing them around our staff and residents, so they can see

how much they are appreciated and thought of.

Just to say card...

"Dear Carers. Thank you so much for your dedication, commitment and selfless kindness in caring for Silverpoint's elderly and

valuable residents. May you all stay safe and well during this difficult time. Love to you all and your wonderful families xx."

Ernie and Lynne No.19

Rainbow unicorn...

"To all the residents at Silverpoint and Carers. Thanks Carers for looking after these people and the people who live there, you

have lived so long. Well done." Lottie
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Pink unicorn...

"Dear all residents and workers of Silverpoint. I have drew a picture on the back so it would brighten up the minds when you

think of the downside. I hope it makes you think of the happiness when you see it. Hopefully it will be gone so and can see all

family members again."

We all feel very lucky to be
surrounded by such positive spirit.

 


